Greg Follensbee

at&t Executive Director

Regulatory Relations

April 3, 2013

Ms. Ann Cole

Commission Clerk

Office of the Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re:  Docket No. 110013-TP, Request for submission of proposals for relay

AT&T Florida

150 South Monroe Street
Suite 400

Tallahassee, FL 32301 1561

T: 850.577.5555
F: 850.222-4401
Gf1389 @att.com
www.att.com

service, beginning in June 2012, for the deaf, hard of hearing, deaf/blind,

or speech impaired, and other implementation matters in compliance

with the Florida Telecommunications Access System Act of 1991.

CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION ATTACHED

Dear Ms. Cole:

Attached please find a letter to Ms. Beth Salak. The letter contains information requested
by Ms. Salak from BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida. This information

is confidential proprietary business belonging to AT&T Florida. Pursuant to Section

364.183(3), Florida Statutes, and Rule 25-22.006(5), Florida Administrative Code, AT&T
Florida requests the Commission treat the information as confidential.

Please let me know if you need additional information.

Sincerely,

Greg Follensbee
Evacutive Director
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Please let me know if you need additional information.

Sincerely,

Greg Follensbee
Executive Director



